Notice: The public notice of the meeting held by the Wasatch Peak Academy board of directors on March 19, 2025 was inadvertently posted out of compliance with the Utah Open and Public Meetings Act. The board acknowledged and corrected this error as part of the board meeting held on April 18, 2025.

